
	 Over	the	last	few	months	we	were	honored	to	host	several	friends	in	
Lampang,	including	our	Asia	Pacifi


ft




											Easter	was	an	exciti

	about	resurrecti

	View	(far	lower	right),	and	also	

	celebrated	our	neighbor	Aunt	Jat’s	

	birthday	(right).	She	was	touched	

	that	we	remembered	and	brought	

	her	a	cake.	I	am	happy	to	say	that


	she	prays	to	God,	and	

	He	is	answering	her	

	prayers!	Please	pray	

	that	all	three	of	these	

	friends	will	encounter	

	Jesus	and	follow	Him	

	wholeheartedly.

If	you	would	prefer	to	receive	this	newsletter	electronically,	please	email	me	at	LB@laureninthailand.org

   You	can	contact	me	by...					EMAIL		LB@laureninthailand.org						MAIL		8948	Santa	Margarita	Rd.	Ventura,	CA	93004						PHONE		805-628-2239

	 	 	 Website	for	info	and	previous	newsletters:			http://laureninthailand.org									ACCOUNT	NUMBER		294540

	 	 	 TO	SUPPORT	ME		visit	http://s1.ag.org/becker			OR			giving.ag.org	and	enter	my	name	or	account	number

May	4,	2022

	 	 				 				Would	you	please	take		
	 	 	 				one	minute	to	pray	for	

	this	need	in	the	Buddhist	world?	

	Please	pray	for	the	Lord	of	the	harvest	to	send	

	laborers	into	His	harvest!	Pray	that	God	will	raise	

	up	long-term	workers	for	the	team	in	Lampang	

	and	for	His	work	all	over	the	Buddhist	world.

	 	 	 								 	 				


	PRAISE	GOD	FOR:	encouragement	

	from	visitors	and	safe	travels	for	all;	

	Easter	conversations;	healing	in	my	

	ankle;	answering	Aunt	Jat’s	prayers;	

	team	and	volunteers	coming	

	this	summer!		PLEASE	PRAY	FOR:	

	Aunt	Jat,	Ing,	and	View	to	desire	to	

	follow	Jesus;	our	team	as	we	

	prepare	to	welcome	people	to	

	Lampang	this	summer;	spiritual	

	conversations	with	local	friends.

Spare Sixty

Praise and Prayer

Welcome to Lampang

Most	of	the	
running	club	at	a	
breakfast	party	at	
the	park,	wearing	
new	team	shirts.	

I	am	not	running	
just	yet	but	still	
spending	time	
with	the	club!	

					Easter	was	also	a	great	opportunity	to	tell	friends	how	resurrecti
ff


Don’t miss this month’s Change The Map Podcast! Find it on your favorite 
podcast platform.
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